
 

News flash #1 

The inaugural AEFAC Anchor Installer Certification Program was launched on 4
th

 February 2015 at 

Swinburne University of Technology. It was a very successful event which helped to mould the 

certification into an even greater success for future certification of installers.  

Some photos from the event below: 

 
Figure 1: Training session 

 

 

 
Figure 2: Vertical down bonded anchor installation 

 



 

  

  
Figure 3: Overhead injection 

 


